
 

 

TO:  North Davis Meadows Homeowners 
FROM:  Regina Espinoza, CSA Manager, Yolo County 
RE:  Water Supply Options Survey Results 
 
Thank-you to over half of the North Davis Meadows residents for participating in the 
recent Water Supply Options Survey. The results from the survey have been compiled.  
A total of 56 responses were received- 29 mailed in responses and 27 electronic 
responses as of June 26, 2015. Those responses were broken down in the below 
categories. 
 
Option 1 Deep Wells (12 preferences - 21%) 
            1a Two large 16” deep wells (11 preferences) 
            1b Two small 8” deep wells (1 preference) 
 
Option 2 Dual Plumbing- Consolidation with City of Davis (44 preferences - 79%) 
 
Next Steps: This survey provided a good sense of the solution to the water supply 
problem favored by North Davis Meadows residents.  Based on the substantial support 
received, we will be proceeding with the Dual Plumbing Consolidation project 
alternative.  In the immediate future, we will be applying to the State Water Resources 
Control Board for a low interest loan for the project in August. We will also be continuing 
discussions with the City of Davis to obtain the necessary formal commitments.  
Additional engineering designs and consultations will be needed for the loan application.  
 
We will be keeping you apprised with regular updates as to the status of the project as 
we proceed from loan applications through design and preparation of the project, bids 
etc.  After the necessary staff, technical and engineering work, we intend to proceed to 
a Proposition 218 election.  This will provide an opportunity for each property owner to 
vote on the project. 
 
 


